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HB 3440 – Relating to drugs  
Work Session Recommendations 

 
This bill removes special training requirements from statutes governing prescribing, 
dispensing and distributing naloxone and requires OHA to publish and report information 
related to opioids and opiates.  
 
The -A7 amendment adds in the provisions of HB 2518 to make changes to the Prescription 
Drug Monitoring Program (PDMP) and expand the pool of participating practitioners to 
include practitioners from all states. 
 
A preliminary staff measure summary and fiscal impact statement are available on the 
Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS). OHA will need staff to manage the addition 
of approximately 20,000 practitioners to the PDMP. Expenditure limitation will be added to 
the omnibus budget bill to cover those expenses. LFO recommends the -A7 amendment.  
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -A7 amendment. 
 

MOTION:  I move adoption of the -A7 amendment to HB 3440.  (VOTE) 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 3440, as amended by the -A7 amendment, be moved to the 
Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move HB 3440, as amended, to the Full Committee with a do pass 
recommendation.  (VOTE) 
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